
BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 
WORK SESSION 

Tuesday, April 4, 2000 

Mr. Treffinger called the meeting to order at 7:30 P. M. 

Attendance: Mr. James Treffinger, Chairman; Mr. Jack Gramann; Mr. Paul Clark; Mr. Charles 
Graham; Mrs. Martha Sheley; Mrs. Laverne Stebbins. Absent: Ms. Heidi Miller. Also present: 
Mr. Ryan Shrimplin, Planner; Mr. Roger Krass, City Council Liason. 

Mr. Shrimplin announced that this is the first of three training sessions designed to familiarize 
recently-appointed members with the roles and policies of the BAR, and to serve as a refresher 
for veteran members. 

Mr. Shrimplin reviewed the following items: 

1. Duties of the Board of Architectural Review 
2. Centerville Board of Architectural Review Rules of Procedure 
3. Board of Architectural Review Special Approval 
4. Landmark Review 
5. Demolition or Moving of Buildings 

The Board engaged in a practice review of a site plan proposal, discussing the key issues of the 
plan and probable conditions of approval. 

Mrs. Stebbins and Mr. Treffinger announced that they would not be available for a meeting on 
April 18th. 

Mr. Graham announced that he will not be available for any meetings in May. 


